To whom it may concern:

The members of the Bethany Rembrandt Church of God Sanctified, Inc. are very grateful
that God directed us to T&W Corporation to aid us in rebuilding our church sanctuary.
The overall service and professionalism from their staff has truly been a blessing.

When our church caught fire on October 13, 2019, we were deeply saddened. Yes, we
praised God that no one was injured, but watching those flames seemed to mark an end
to a vision that had begun many years prior. Yet, as God does, rather than an ending, He
used this to begin a transformation! We looked to Him to lead us in this endeavor, and
thankfully He brought T&W Corporation to our attention.

Working with a faith-based company was very important to our congregation. With so
many wolves in the contracting industry, we prayed that our contractor would have
godly principles. We found this to be true of T&W Corporation. Additionally, their work
ethic and completed product well met our expectations.

Throughout the project, one stand out element was T&W's willingness to keep us
updated. Regular meetings were held between us and the project heads. These
supervisors were readily available to us, even outside normal working hours. Equally
impressive is the way they quickly gave us feedback on our requested changes, or made
adjustments in order to comply with our specifications. To date, our association with
T&W Corporation is ongoing, and we are confident that it will continue to be a pleasant
and productive collaboration.

The Bethany Rembrandt Church of God Sanctified, Inc. extends its highest
recommendation to T&W Corporation. We thank them for a job well done.

Sincerely,
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tlder Bric L. Floyd, Sr., Pastor
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Sister Gail D. Mosley, Administrator/Treasurer
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